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I n t e r n a l  I n f o r m a t i o n  
 

 
Temelin NPP Unit 1 has been already in operation for 10 years 

 
A detailed control of the reactor coolant pump motors was included into the work schedules during 
the outage. Based on the results of this control and the following analysis we have decided to 
implement a modification, which will ensure the further reliable operation of the reactor coolant 
pump motors, and that with the view of the extension of the outage length. The tasks are now 
being completed and the putting the unit back into operation will be postponed by approximately 
three weeks. 

 


